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2025-26 School Year Calendar

Regular monthly Board of Education Meeting: Tuesday, September 16, 2025 at 7:00 p.m.

Board Meeting Agendas

District 12 website

Safety Threat Report

Dear D12 Families,

What a fabulous start to the 2025-26 school year! Schools are meant to be busy places filled with

happy learners, and I'm thrilled to share that's exactly what we have in District 12! I am incredibly

grateful to our educators who worked hard to be ready to open our doors on August 20, our

custodial crew who does so much to keep our buildings clean and maintained, and our office staff

(both at the District Office and each school) who keep everything humming behind the scenes.

September Board of Education Meeting

Our September meeting will be held on September 16 at 7:00 p.m. at Village Hall. Families will

receive a link just prior to the meeting if you would like to watch the livestream.

How Do I Find Important Information?

https://www.sd12.org/domain/90
https://meetings.boardbook.org/Public/Organization/1680
https://www.sd12.org/
https://www.sd12.org/domain/57


At the top of this newsletter, you will see some permanent links to help you quickly locate

important information. The current school calendar is linked, the next board meeting date and

board meeting agendas are listed/linked, and a link to our district website is included. Finally, there

is a link to report a school safety threat. This link can be used to report something you see of

concern. It could be on school grounds, on the bus, or something your child reports to you. While

providing contact information of the person making the report allows us to gain additional detail if

needed, you may also report anonymously. These reports are seen by school and district

administrators and acted upon, usually within 24 hours.

An Opportunity to Meet Your Board of Education

Our District 12 PTO will host its Rock the Block on Thursday,

September 4 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. on the grounds of SHS.

From 5:30-6:30 p.m. we will be hosting a District Bootcamp in the

Multi-purpose Room at SHS to provide families with additional

information on a varitety of topics. Additionally, Board of Education

members will be availabe during this time to meet and chat wtih

families. We look forward to seeing you there!

Wondering About Your Learner's Day?

I don't know any parent who hasn't experienced getting an "I don't know" or "Nothing much" when

asking, "What did you do at school today?" This can be particularly true at the start of the year

when learners are adjusting to the long day after a less structured summer. Attached is a

document with different types of questions that may get you the more detailed responses that all

parents crave:

Questions to Ask About Your Learner’s Day.pdf
Download

32.6 KBinsert_drive_filePDF

We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming events!

Sincerely,

Dr. Mary Henderson

Superintendent

#YouBelongInD12

Mary Henderson

https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/68b7366d164dd6e0c3d7e9bf
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